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Adkins, Carla

From:

Sent: 23 December 2021 21:47

To: PublicprotectionNorth

Subject: The New Inn, Amesbury - License LN000043211 Review WK202125402

Public Protection (North)                                                                                                       
Licensing                                                                                                                                High Street 
                                                                                                                                                  Amesbury 
                                                                                                                                                 
23rd December 2021 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I have read a Public Notice that a review of the New Inn Licence has been proposed and I wish to add my support to 
this. 
I also recently submitted a Representation objecting to change of hours for playing music outside (now withdrawn) 
for the  
same reasons but my reasoning still applies in this case, namely: 
 
1. Crime and Disorder 
2. Public Safety 
3. Public Nuisance 
 
I write this through personal experience having been disturbed by music from the pub's High Street bar which 
bounces along the High Street. This is most prevalent with a live band playing as the drums and bass sounds travel 
easily from an unsound-proofed bar with single glazing even though there is supposed to be a sound limiter 
installed. 
 
I have also had cause to go out into out into the street between 23:00 hrs and 03:00 hrs due to customer noise, 
shouting and foul language. I have seen fighting and even seen customers urinating in the streets. It would seem 
that the current management and "security" for the premises have no jurisdiction or concern once their drunk 
customers leave and the aftermath is for the Police and residents to clear up. 
 
Obviously, there is a general lack of customer concern having had a night out and information signs of being in a 
residential area are of little help but Key Workers and families have regularly had disturbed nights.  
 
I am also aware (via the Licensing Officers Report) regarding this review that drugs and drug dealing have been 
observed at the premises. 

 
Although it would be shame for this establishment have its license revoked, myself and Amesbury Town Centre 
residents have really had enough of this kind of behaviour so perhaps a short sharp shock and review of 
management of the premises is what is required.     
 
I am unsure whether the License could be "transferred" to a partner, family member or existing staff but a thorough 
review of new management needs to also be considered. 
 
Yous sincerely, 


